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Dedicated to enriching and supporting our students, families, and community.

Dear Prospective Sponsor,

Indian Lane Elementary School Parent Teacher Group, a non-profit organization, is proud to announce the 13th
Annual Run The Lane 5K Run/ 2 Mile Walk on Saturday, June 3, 2023 at 9:00 am. The race is in memory of a
beloved Indian Lane teacher and the net proceeds of this event will directly fund one scholarship for the Norm
Kelly Smiles Scholarship Fund that assists with higher-level education tuition for up to 5 Penncrest High School
seniors on an annual basis.

In years past, we have asked businesses in the area to sponsor our event. In an effort to be sensitive to the
financial impact COVID-19 has had on so many people, this year we will be asking for donations in any amount
that is comfortable for your business. In exchange for your donation, we will be happy to advertise your
business. Our hope is that you will support us with a donation, so that we may carry on the legacy of Norm
Kelly and Run The Lane. Any donation would be greatly appreciated.

Mail to: Run the Lane Committee/ IL PTG Please make checks payable to: Indian Lane PTG
309 S. Old Middletown Road OR you can donate via PayPa ILPTGTreasurer@gmail.com
Media, PA 19063 OR you can donate via Venmo @ ILESPTG-4

If using PayPal or Venmo, please be sure to note your business name in the comments and email your
business name and/or logo to runthelane@gmail.com so we can ensure to promote your business!

Thank you in advance for your support. If you have any questions please email runthelane@gmail.com or
contact PTG Co President-Nicole Collins.

Regards,

Indian lane PTG & Run the Lane Committee
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